
2x2 Church Updates 
New: Albert Clark 

. 
Albert Clark, a worker on the Quebec and Atlantic Canada staff, has been removed from the ministry for allegations of 
CSA. 
. 
The below letter from overseer Jonathan Freeburn acknowledges Albert’s dismissal. 
. 
We do not have any indication of what Albert's status will be with regard to fellowship or gospel meeting attendance. 
. 
Albert has labored, beginning in 1976, in New Brunswick, Nova Scotia, Saskatchewan, and Ontario. He has also visited 
conventions in a number of areas. 
. 
If you have experienced abuse by Albert or have relevant information, feel free to reach out. We encourage you to 
report abuse to law enforcement in the location that abuse occurred. You may also submit a form on the FBI site 
created for this crisis: www.fbi.gov/2x2. Also please reach out if you'd like to be pointed in the direction of helpful 
resources, or if you just need an ear. 
. 
**This information has been collected and compiled by Abbi & Mike Prussack** 
*All statements are true to the best of our knowledge.* 
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